

MEDIA RELEASE May 20, 2022

Dr David Kerr to retire from Ryman Healthcare Board

Dr David Kerr has announced he will retire from the Board of Ryman Healthcare and will not be standing for re-election when his term expires at its Annual General Meeting to be held in July 2022.

Dr Kerr has continued on the board for a transition period following the appointment of Greg Campbell as Chair in January 2022. Now this has taken place, the board is pleased to announce that despite retiring from the board, Dr Kerr has agreed to join the Ryman Clinical Governance Committee as an expert advisor from the beginning of 2023.

The board is delighted that it will retain a continuing relationship with Dr Kerr in this important role that lies at the heart of the Ryman difference, its clinical expertise in the Aged Care sector and the focus of care of Ryman's residents.

Dr Kerr joined Ryman Healthcare's board in 1994, serving as Chair from 1999 until I January this year.

Ryman Chair Greg Campbell thanked Dr Kerr and acknowledged his significant contribution to the company.

"As I have said on past occasions, David's been an extraordinary contributor to Ryman's success over many years, overseeing significant changes, while stewarding our organisation through significant growth."

"He's been an extraordinary contributor to the success of Ryman since its early days and he's played a key part in building it into an Australasian success story.

"On behalf of current and past Board members, the wider Ryman team and our thousands of residents who have all benefitted from David's guidance over the years, I want to thank David for his dedication and commitment, and we wish him well over the coming years."

Dr Kerr said "It's been a wonderful 28 years. I have been very fortunate to work with and relate to some wonderful people at Ryman over the years and I would especially like to thank the company's founders, Kevin Hickman and John Ryder, as well as the many directors and management I have been privileged to work with for their support.



"I would also like to thank the thousands of residents and many village staff with whom I have had contact over the years, as these are the people at Ryman who make this such a special company.

"I also extend my gratitude to the shareholders who have supported and engaged with Ryman over so many years."

About Ryman:

Ryman Healthcare was founded in Christchurch, New Zealand in 1984 and owns and operates 45 retirement villages in New Zealand and Australia. Ryman villages are home to more than 13,200 residents, and the company employs over 6,700 staff.

Contacts:

For investor relations information contact Michelle Perkins, Investor Relations Manager, on 027 222 9684 (+64 27 222 9684) or email michelle.perkins@rymanhealthcare.com

For media information or images contact David King, Corporate Affairs Manager, on 021 499 602 (+64 21 499 602) or email david.king@rymanhealthcare.com